



Item No.	Item	Paper/ Verbal	Purpose	Presenter	Timing
1.	Chair's Welcome & Apologies	Verbal	Noting	CM	5 mins
2.	Actions (see overleaf) & Matters Arising from previous meeting and Adoption of Minutes	Verbal	Update/ Noting	CM	20 mins
3.	Guest Speaker: Representatives from Springfield, developers for Lingerwood	Verbal	Update		30 mins
4.	Update on Ongoing Issues: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> High School Hunter Square Trips/Slips 	Verbal	Update/ Noting	NW NW	5 mins
5.	New Issues Raised by Community: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Bus Stop at Barleyknowe Road 	Verbal	Discussion	JBa	15 mins
6.	Major Planning Applications: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Lingerwood Pre-Application Consultation Land At Stobs Farm - 21/00252/PPP Redheugh West Gorebridge - 21/00374/PPP 	Verbal	Discussion	NW NW NW	10 mins
7.	Police Report	Paper	Noting		5 mins
8.	Community Council Reports <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Chair / Secretary / Treasurer Federation 	Verbal	Noting	CM/FS/NW CM	10 mins
9.	Project Updates <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Station Adopters 	Verbal	Noting	CM	5 mins
10.	Councillor Reports <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Cllr Johnstone Cllr Muirhead Cllr Munro 	Verbal	Update/ Noting	CJ JM KM	15 mins
11.	Any other business				5 mins

Community Council Members: C McGill (CM) – Chair, F Skelton (FS) - Treasurer, N Whyte (NW) – Secretary, S Barker (SB), J Rutter (JR), T Taylor (TT), B Paterson (BP), W Duncan (WD), W Law (WL), J Brown (JBr), M Webb (MW), H Webb-Nelson (HWN), M Davidson (MD), H Thomson (HT), J Barr (JBa), Kelly Drummond (KD)

Councillors: Cllr J Muirhead (JM), Cllr C Johnstone (CJ), Cllr K Munro (KM)

Community Police: PC McFarlane (JMc)

2021 Meeting Dates (all 7pm – 9pm)

19 January
16 February
16 March
20 April

18 May
15 June
No meeting in July
17 August

21 September
19 October
16 November
No meeting in December

Actions from Previous Meeting Due for Update

ID	Description	Who	Next Update
2020-09-3	Provide update on progress Places for Everyone funding in relation to welcome signs	JM	
2020-11-01	Feedback ideas for Covid memorial garden/planters	MD, HT, Ellen, Dawn	
2021-01-02	Research available ongoing funding for war memorial repairs	SB	
2021-01-11	Populate noticeboards on an ongoing basis	JBr	
2021-02-01	Update from Network Rail on pedestrian access at railway station	CM	
2021-02-06	Find out if there is any issue with the roof of Gorebridge Library that would prevent it opening when restrictions ease	JM	
2021-02-10	Discuss opportunity for a planning presentation and Q&A session with Peter Arnsdorf	NW	
2021-03-02	Write to Derek Oliver to highlight our lack of welcome signage and ensure all joined up with Places for Everyone application	NW/CM	
2021-03-03	Arrange stock and distribution of 30mph stickers	CM/JBa	
2021-03-04	Collate concerns on St Andrew's school crossing signs, confusing speed indication and bus stop to roads department	JBa	
2021-03-05	Convene Communications group to discuss how we better publicise the work of the Community Council	SB/NW	
2021-03-09	Convene High School subgroup, keep Moorfoot CC informed	HT, SB, KD, Ellen	
2021-04-01	HT will continue to discuss with Marc (CRVS) to understand the full scope of support that can be given and agree next steps	HT	
2021-04-02	Write to Melville Housing to discuss land at Barleyknowe Road/McLean Place	NW	
2021-04-03	Report outcome of meeting with Gareth Davies on land at Stobhill Depot	CJ	
2021-04-04	Report missing bin at Harvieston Cemetery	CJ	
2021-04-05	Raise issue of heavy lorry use with Federation	CM	
2021-04-06	Liaise with Tynehead CC and Ian McAlpine at Newlandrigg, who has already done a survey of lorries	CM	
2021-04-07	Write to Justin Venton to question Vogrie Car Parking and potential for Access to Midlothian cardholders using for free	CM	
2021-04-08	Write to Justin Venton to suggest additional signage at Arniston Park	NW	
2021-04-09	Contact PC McFarlane to make aware of standing traffic Hunterfield Rd near car wash	NW	
2021-04-10	Discuss with Ruts local sites for off-road bike use	JBr / Ellen	
2021-04-11	Contact PC McFarlane to ask if police can still install shed alarms	JBr	
2021-04-12	Obtain clarity from Derek Oliver on welcome signage and Sustrans funding	NW/CM	
2021-04-13	Arrange with Grant Richie moving planters from Emily Court to the Hive	CM	

Longer-Term Actions from Previous Meetings

ID	Description	Who?	Next Update
2021-01-12	Work on required change to GDCC Constitution to allow two-to-approve on bank a/c	NW	19-Oct-21